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Parkview Nursery School

Induction of Children Policy 

Introduction 
This policy reflects our school ethos. It relates to the following school aims 

· to ensure all children are given equal opportunity to achieve their full potential through education 
based on their individual needs
· to scaffold and inspire children’s learning with careful consideration given to their interests, 
nurturing them in all areas of learning
· to provide each child with a joyful, stimulating environment which includes rich outdoor 
learning.
· To celebrate each individual’s achievements through praise each day.

· To encourage each individual at Parkview to care for their community and environment.
The policy aims

· to ensure children have a good start to their time at Nursery 

· To ensure parents and carers feel confident

· in our school and that we begin to build a strong relationship with them
Induction Procedures

When parents come to put their child’s name down for Nursery they will be invited to come and have a look round Nursery so that they can begin to familiarise themselves with the setting.
Places are allocated to children in order that the application form were received, each child will be sent a personal letter inviting them to come in for a visit with their parents and informing them which group they will be in and the name of their keyworker.

Children who are transferring from Stepping Stones will visit Nursery with their SS key worker and their new Key worker will visit them in Stepping Stones.

Before the children commence Nursery, their key worker will visit each one at home. At this visit the key worker will begin to get to know the child, build a relationship with them and gather information about what they like to do and any allergies, medical information and other background information etc. 

Parents will be given a welcome packs, which give further information about school, and staff will answer any questions the parents may have.
The children will then come for a series of visits before starting full time. Only a small number of new children will come to each visit to ensure that staff have time to give each child individual attention. The parents are welcome to stay for all or part of these visits but are encouraged to say ‘goodbye’ to their child when they leave, so that the child is aware that they are going but will be returning. We will make sure the parent is contactable if needed.
Most children settle after a few visits but each child is treated individually and we will work with parents to support any child who needs an extended induction plan.

This policy was adopted on………………………………………… by Parkview Nursery School.

Signed ……………………………head teacher

   ……………………………. Chair of governors
